
 

 
 

Monthly Business Meeting - Summary of Minutes 
(Detailed minutes, recorded by the clerk, are located in the Secretary’s Office) 

 
The Monthly Business Meeting was held on September 6, 2017. Ernest Carol Taylor served 
as the moderator. (1) Mark Carney, Chairman of the Deacons, reported that Debbie Farris 
cleaned out one of the two small safes and have moved some of the documents in it that they 
needed to have stored. There is a need to have a bigger fire-proof safe for storage of 
documents instead of a new small one as was voted on and approved at last month's Business 
Meeting. Therefore, as Old Business, he made a motion to recind the request and approval 
for the new small safe. This was voted on and approved. Then in New Business, he made a 
motion, and it was approved, to purchase a larger safe for estimated cost of $800. (2) Also, in 
New Business, Bob Moore, representing the Trustee Commitee, made a motion and it was 
approved per vote to install a railing in an L-shape around the back patio of the parsonage for 
costs of $1,900 including parts and labor.  

 


